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FCC CONFIDENTIALITY REQUEST

17 June 2020
Attention: Application Examiner
RE: Request for Confidentiality
Applicant: Bibliotheca
FCC ID: RUVSMARTSHELF
To Whom it May Concern:
Permanent Confidentiality
Request is hereby submitted by Bibliotheca to withhold permanently from public review certain
portions of the application for equipment certification for the referenced FCC identifiers. This
request for confidentiality is made pursuant to 47 CFR 0.457(d) and 0.459 of the FCC Rules. In
particular, the following sections of the application are to be kept permanently confidential:
¢ Schemadtics
o Detailed Block Diagrams
o Detlailed Operational/Functional Description
The application contains technical information which bibliotheca deems to be trade secrets and
propriety. If made public, the information might be used to the disadvantage of the applicant in
the market place.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Yours faithfully
Bibliotheca

Sl o

John McManus
Manufacturing/Regulatory Leader
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